
 

“Together towards our Lord through learning, love and faith.” 

13th October, 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

This coming Friday we have our Annual Sponsored Walk.  I know that the 

students have been getting sponsorship, please continue to do so this week! 

The three charities that we have chosen are CAFOD (to support with the 

disasters in Lybia and Morrocco), The Mizen Foundation (supporting the 

work they do in schools around violence), Keech Hospice (local charity 

voted for by the students).  These represent an international charity, a 

national charity and a local charity.  Doing charitable works really helps all in 

our community live out our mission statement of ‘Together towards our Lord 

through learning, love and faith’.  Specifically focusing on the gifts of Love, 

Kindness and Generosity, as outlined in our Newman Way. 

 

St John Henry Newman saw charitable works as an expression of love of God 

and neighbour.  Please pray for us as we undertake the Sponsored Walk as 

well as for the weather! 

 

This week we also have our Black History Month Showcase, which a large number of students have been preparing 

for the last few weeks.  We are very much looking forward to it.  On Tuesday and Wednesday we have a charity 

coming to school to speak to each year group about violence and crime.  I also attach a further bulletin from the 

Safeguarding team at CNS around certain arrangements to do with the site, buses and general safety. 

 

As ever there are some notices with information below. 

 

Wishing you every blessing and a great weekend, 

 

 
 

 

Andrew Bull  
Headteacher 

 

 

Safeguarding at CNS 

The safeguarding section of the school website is updated regularly and includes a lot of helpful information around 

current challenges and how we manage safeguarding at Cardinal Newman.  We also have our key contacts on this 

page.  To access this please follow this link. 

 

CNS Prayer Journey 

Once again here is the link for those of you that wish to journey, in prayer, alongside the school during the coming week.  
  

https://www.cardinalnewmanschool.net/home/our-school/safeguarding/
https://www.cardinalnewmanschool.net/home/catholic-life/prayer-booklets/


 

“Together towards our Lord through learning, love and faith.” 

 

 

 

Social Media channels 

Please do follow us on Twitter and Instagram to see and hear news as it comes from the many activities that the students participate 

in regularly. They are a real place of celebration!  Both can be found as @cnsluton  
 

 

Safeguarding at CNS 

The safeguarding section of the school website is updated regularly and includes a lot of helpful information around 

current challenges and how we manage safeguarding at Cardinal Newman.  We also have our key contacts on this 

page.  To access this please follow this link. 

 

Week beginning 16th October 
 

This is Week 1 on the timetable  

Monday 16th October 
Black History Month show case for 7-11 

throughout the day 

Tuesday 17th October  
Gangsline Charity Assemblies (Yrs 10-N6) 

Post 16 IAG – P1-5  

Wednesday 18th 

October 

Gangsline Charity Assemblies (Yrs 7-9) 

Dr Van Der Spoel – Year 11 sessions 

Post 16 IAG – P1-5  

Job centre plus workshop Year 11 

Thursday 19th October 

7V Retreat Day 

A level Law and Drama theatre trip 

GCSE / A level Art and Design workshop  

Job centre plus workshop Year 11 

Year 9 Veru assembly during PSHE  

Friday 20th October 
Friday Forum 

Annual Sponsored Walk 

 

Upcoming dates: 

 

Friday 20th October – Sponsored Walk 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October – Half Term 

Monday 30th October – INSET DAY – 3 

Thursday 2nd November – Sixth Form Open Evening 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Relationships, Sex and Health Education 

(RSHE) 

As part of our PSHE lessons students in years 7-

11 will be covering topics on relationships, sex 

and health. To teach this content in an age-

appropriate manner, while remaining true to our 

Catholic ethos, we will continue to lessons 

provided by Ten Ten Resources, following their 

"life to the full" programme.  

Parents/carers are able to use the link below and 

login details to see a preview of the lessons that 

will be taught, as well as suggestions for 

continuing these discussions at home.  

 

Website: https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/par

ent-portal/ 

Username: cardinal-newman-lu2 

Password: airport-shopping 

 

If you have any concerns or queries, please 

contact Miss Jenkins 

cjenkins@cardinalnewmanschool.net 

https://www.cardinalnewmanschool.net/home/our-school/safeguarding/
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/
mailto:cjenkins@cardinalnewmanschool.net

